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Comments: I am writing to comment on the Rico Trails project.  

 

I support the reroute of the Spring Creek Trail and to include motorized access.  This would make for better loop

opportunities for motorized riders.  

 

I also support the reroute of the Ryman trail, but also would like to see motorized access be granted to this trail

as well.  

 

I also support the reroute of the Circle Trail and keeping it non-motorized access.

 

I have been to this area to ride many times, and would like to continue to see it be an inclusive of off highway

motorcycle riders.  Off highway motorcycle riders are great stewards of the forest and do much of the work in

maintaining trails.  

 

thank you for your consideration.

 

Matt Mowry


